
Message from the Head of School:

Welcome back to the final half term of this academic year. I hope you all enjoyed the sunshine and rest 

of last week. Welcoming children back into school this morning has been a joy and our week has begun in 

the usual way with a whole-school assembly. Today, we used Lyfta to launch ‘Lyfta Time’ and shared the 

story of Sylvain who moved to London from the Cote D’Azure and works for Transport for London. He 

makes it his mission to make the customers he serves smile every day so we were all inspired to smile 

today!

This week sees several children going out on school trips which is always exciting. We are sure they will 

have lots of fun, taking their learning outside of the classroom. 

I hope you enjoy catching up pm the latest happenings in school via this newsletter. If you haven’t 

already, please do make sure you read the parking information shared via Dojo before the half term 

break. It is important that everyone parks respectfully and responsibly to ensure the safety of all pupils.

Thank you for your continued support.                                                        Mrs Middleton
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Attendance: Attendance to school is a 

legal requirement and being in school 

every day and on time is proven to 

improve pupil outcomes. All classes are 

aiming for at least 96% attendance across 

the academic year. 

The table below shows attendance scores 

for each class last half term:

Well done Class 3B for being above the 

national target of 96%

Registration 

Form

Class 

%

Nursery 86.6

RMS 93.1

1D 94.2

1P 92.8

2T 94.1

2P 88.6

3B 96.8

3W 90.1

4WS 94.3

5D 92.7

5O 93.5

6W 95.2

6K 94.1

Star 1 Star 2

Nursery Nusaybah Minnie

Reception Poppy Louis

1D Rohan Abdirahman

1P Inaaya Joey

2P Pippa Nikki

2T Shelby-lei David

3W Kayden Amanda

3B Shay Daya

4WS Lylah-Rose Henry

5O Amy Olivia

5D Austin Chloe

6K Freyah Aishwarya

6W Tayla H-J George

Resource 

Base
Dean

Congratulations Lyla!

Lyla from Reception was awarded ‘star 

of the week’ for her kickboxing class 

recently. What a brilliant achievement! 

Well done Lyla!

We love hearing about achievements 

outside of school. Please email any 

information you would like to celebrate 

for your child to 

enquiry@suttonparkprimary.co.uk



Resource Base Parent Workshop:

Resource Base are looking forward to hosting another parent 

workshop for parents, carers and family members.  This will 

take place on Tuesday 11th June at 2:30pm and will be held 

in the Resource Base classrooms. Staff and pupils are looking 

forward to seeing you there!

Sutton Park’s Got Talent!

We are excited to add another summer calendar date for 

pupils before breaking up in July. Announced this 

morning in assembly to very excited pupils, it’s the first 

ever ‘Sutton Park’s Got Talent’. 

On Friday 12th July, we will be coming together to 

celebrate our recent Ofsted outcome with a summer 

festival day for pupils. This will include the opportunity to 

perform on stage for SPGT, play some team games, enjoy 

a go on our school bouncy castle and a delicious summer 

treat too!

Pupils have been encouraged to consider which talent 

they wish to showcase and get practising! This could be 

anything at all from a song, a poem, magic, comedy, 

karate, football, dance… the list is endless and we know 

our talented pupils have much to showcase!

Calendar dates for the 

Summer Term:

Monday 3rd June/  Wednesday 

5th June – Resource Base trip to the SeaLife

Centre

Friday 7th June – Y5 trip to Go Ape

Monday 10th June – Y1 Phonics screen and Y4 

Multiplication Check

Friday 14th June – Fathers’ Day celebrations

Monday 17th June – Eid Ul Adha (assembly and 

themed lunch)

Tuesday 18th June – Y1 trip to Black Country 

Museum

Thursday 20th June – Y6 trip to Big Bang Fair 

@ NEC

Wednesday 26th June – Nursery trip (Sutton 

Park Rangers and family picnic)

Monday 1st July – Prize-giving ceremony 

@PAHS from 5:30

Wednesday 3rd July – National Transition Day

Thursday 4th July – School closed for polling 

(general election)

Wednesday 10th July – Sports’ Day

Thursday 11th July – Sports’ Day reserve date 

(in case of bad weather)

Friday 12th July – Non-uniform day for summer 

fayre donations. Ofsted celebration day & 

SPGT

Monday 15th July – Animal Man day 1 and 

Summer Fayre after school 

Wednesday 17th July – Animal man day 2 and 

end-of-year reports sent home

Thursday 18th July – Y6 leavers event and 

water fight

Friday 19th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly (AM)

School closes for all pupils for the summer 

holidays at 1pm on Friday 19th July  

(Nursery AM children finish at usual time of 

11:45)

Y6 Boys Football Match vs Barr View 

Primary 

On Thursday we are hosting a friendly 

match against Barr View Primary. This is 

expected to kick off at 4pm and parents 

are invited to attend as spectators to

cheer the boys on if you wish. Please 

arrive for 3:45pm if you wish to spectate.

Good luck boys and thank you to Mr Foster for organising!

SPARK meeting & summer fayre 

plans:

Miss Maltby really appreciated the time 

of those who attended this morning’s 

SPARK meeting. Please keep an eye out 

for the Summer Fayre flyer which will be 

shared later today on Class Dojo.

The fayre will include a preloved uniform 

stall. If you have any uniform which your 

child has grown out of that you could 

donate to school, please send this in FAO 

Miss Maltby or Mrs Runacus.

Thank you ☺ 

Parent Voice Coffee Morning:

Mrs Middleton and Mrs Dunning will be 

hosting their final parent voice coffee 

morning of this academic year on Friday 

28th June. This will allow for general 

feedback on school’s Ofsted outcomes 

and this academic year. It will also provide

an opportunity to discuss community 

engagement and how this can be further 

enhanced next year.  Refreshments will be provided from 

9am in the infant hall. Please sign in via the main Reception 

desk to join us. 
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